
Every Oak Park resident is required to purchase a license for each owned or 
leased motor vehicle before July 15. The rate increases after the deadline, 
which is 11:59 p.m. on July 14. Failure to purchase a license also could 
result in a ticket. For more information, call 708.358.7275, email 
parking@oak-park.us or visit www.oak-park.us/vehiclelicenseinfo.

VEHICLE LICENSE RENEWAL
SKIP THE LINE, RENEW ONLINE, AVOID THE FINE! 


